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Subject: Boundary and Annexation Survey (BAS) – Missing Legal Boundary Change Submission

Dear BAS Contact,

Please see the attached letter and form regarding legal boundary changes for your government that 
have not been reported to the U.S. Census Bureau’s Boundary and Annexation Survey (BAS).  

Please contact the U.S. Census Bureau with any questions by email to geo.bas@census.gov or by phone 
at (301)763-1099.

Thank you.
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